
 

 

TRACT 38068 - Caddo Parish, Louisiana 
A certain Tract of land, excluding the beds and bottoms of all navigable 
waters, belonging to and not presently under mineral lease from Town Of 
Blanchard on January 11, 2006, being more fully described as follows: (1.) 
Lot Four (4), Tower Subdivision, Unit No. 4, a subdivision of Caddo 
Parish, Louisiana, located in the Northwest Quarter of the Southwest 
Quarter (NW/4 of SW/4) of Section 14, Township 19 North, Range 16 West, as 
per plat recorded in Conveyance Book 1400, Page 297 of the Conveyance 
Records of Caddo Parish, Louisiana, being the same property acquired by 
the then Village of Blanchard, Louisiana from Bedford Steve Terry, et ux 
in Cash Sale Deed dated January 26, 1978, recorded under Instrument No. 
741919 of the Conveyance Records of Caddo Parish, Louisiana, LESS AND 
EXCEPT a certain parcel of land conveyed to Thomas L. Hinkle, et ux in 
that certain Exchange Deed dated September 11, 1979, recorded under 
Instrument No. 808437 of the Conveyance Records of Caddo Parish, 
Louisiana;  
(2.) Lot Five (5), Tower Subdivision, Unit No. 4, a subdivision of Caddo 
Parish, Louisiana, located in the Northwest Quarter of the Southwest 
Quarter (NW/4 of SW/4) of Section 14, Township 19 North, Range 16 West, as 
per plat recorded in Conveyance Book 1400, Page 297 of the Conveyance 
Records of Caddo Parish, Louisiana, being the same property acquired by 
the then Village of Blanchard, Louisiana from Trade Mart Mobile Homes, 
Inc. in Cash Sale Deed dated June 12, 1979, recorded under Instrument No. 
798397 of the Conveyance Records of Caddo Parish, Louisiana; and 
(3.) A portion Lot Three (3), Tower Subdivision, Unit No. 4, a subdivision 
of Caddo Parish, Louisiana, located in the Northwest Quarter of the 
Southwest Quarter (NW/4 of SW/4) of Section 14, Township 19 North, Range 
16 West, as per plat recorded in Conveyance Book 1400, Page 297 of the 
Conveyance Records of Caddo Parish, Louisiana, said portion of Lot Three 
(3) described as beginning at the Southeast corner of Lot No. 3 of said 
subdivision, run North 0 degrees 11 minutes West along East property line 
of said Lot No. 3 a distance of 3.85 feet; thence run South 89 degrees 48 
minutes West a distance of 467.4 feet; run thence South 0 degrees 48 
minutes East along the South line of said Lot No. 3 a distance of 467.4 
feet to the point of beginning, being the same property acquired by the 
then Village of Blanchard in that certain Exchange Deed dated September 
11, 1979, recorded under Instrument No. 808437 of the Conveyance Records 
of Caddo Parish, Louisiana, the above described three (3) contiguous 
parcels together containing approximately 5.55 acres, all as more 
particularly outlined on a plat on file in the Office of Mineral 
Resources, Department of Natural Resources. The description is based on 
information provided by the State Agency regarding location and ownership 
of surface and mineral rights. All bearings, distances and coordinates, if 
applicable, are based on Louisiana Coordinate System of 1927, (North or 
South Zone). 
 
NOTE: The above description of the Tract nominated for lease has been 
provided and corrected, where required, exclusively by the nomination 
party. Any mineral lease selected from this Tract and awarded by the 
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Louisiana State Mineral Board shall be without warranty of any kind, 
either express, implied, or statutory, including, but not limited to, the 
implied warranties of merchantability and fitness for a particular 
purpose. Should the mineral lease awarded by the Louisiana State Mineral 
Board be subsequently modified, cancelled or abrogated due to the 
existence of conflicting leases, operating agreements, private claims or 
other future obligations or conditions which may affect all or any portion 
of the leased Tract, it shall not relieve the Lessee of the obligation to 
pay any bonus due thereon to the Louisiana State Mineral Board, nor shall 
the Louisiana State Mineral Board be obligated to refund any consideration 
paid by the Lessor prior to such modification, cancellation, or 
abrogation, including, but not limited to, bonuses, rentals and royalties. 
 
NOTE: There will be no operations on the surface of the above described 
property. 
 

 
Applicant: THE SHIRADO COMPANY to Agency and by Resolution from the Town 
Of Blanchard authorizing the Mineral Board to act in its behalf 

Bidder Cash 
Payment 

Price/ 
Acre 

Rental Oil Gas Other 
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Office of Mineral Resources, Acres: 5.55 Tract Number: 38068
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TRACT 38069 - Caddo Parish, Louisiana 
A certain Tract of land, excluding the beds and bottoms of all navigable 
waters, belonging to and not presently under mineral lease from Caddo 
Parish Commission on January 11, 2006, being more fully described as 
follows: The Northeast Quarter (NE/4) of Section 7, Township 18 North, 
Range 15 West, Caddo Parish, Louisiana, being described in an Act of 
Donation Deed dated August 13, 1998, Registry No. 509010, from the Estate 
of W. B. Jacobs, Inc. to the Caddo Parish Police Jury and recorded in 
Donation Book E, Page 561 of the Records of Caddo Parish, Louisiana, 
containing 160 acres of land, LESS AND EXCEPT a tract of land containing 
1.386 acres, being described as that portion of the North Half of Section 
7, Township 18 North, Range 15 West, Caddo Parish, Louisiana, lying South 
of the Blanchard-Furrh Road, containing approximately 158.614 acres, all 
as more particularly outlined on a plat on file in the Office of Mineral 
Resources, Department of Natural Resources. The description is based on 
information provided by the State Agency regarding location and ownership 
of surface and mineral rights. All bearings, distances and coordinates, if 
applicable, are based on Louisiana Coordinate System of 1927, (North or 
South Zone). 
 
NOTE: The above description of the Tract nominated for lease has been 
provided and corrected, where required, exclusively by the nomination 
party. Any mineral lease selected from this Tract and awarded by the 
Louisiana State Mineral Board shall be without warranty of any kind, 
either express, implied, or statutory, including, but not limited to, the 
implied warranties of merchantability and fitness for a particular 
purpose. Should the mineral lease awarded by the Louisiana State Mineral 
Board be subsequently modified, cancelled or abrogated due to the 
existence of conflicting leases, operating agreements, private claims or 
other future obligations or conditions which may affect all or any portion 
of the leased Tract, it shall not relieve the Lessee of the obligation to 
pay any bonus due thereon to the Louisiana State Mineral Board, nor shall 
the Louisiana State Mineral Board be obligated to refund any consideration 
paid by the Lessor prior to such modification, cancellation, or 
abrogation, including, but not limited to, bonuses, rentals and royalties. 
 
NOTE: No surface operations without prior written consent; 25% min 
royalty, $200/ac min bonus. 
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Applicant: SENDERO RESOURCES, INC. to Agency and by Resolution from the 
Caddo Parish Commission authorizing the Mineral Board to act in its behalf 

Bidder Cash 
Payment 

Price/ 
Acre 

Rental Oil Gas Other 
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Office of Mineral Resources, Acres: 158.614 Tract Number: 38069
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TRACT 38070 - Caddo Parish, Louisiana 
A certain Tract of land, excluding the beds and bottoms of all navigable 
waters, belonging to and not presently under mineral lease from Caddo 
Parish Commission on January 11, 2006, being more fully described as 
follows: A tract of land located in the South half of Section 7, Township 
18 North, Range 15 West, Caddo Parish, Louisiana, being more particularly 
described as follows: Commencing at the Southeast corner of Section 7, 
thence North 88 degrees, 56 minutes, 11 seconds West 1,575.06 feet along 
the South line of Section 7, to the point of beginning; thence North 88 
degrees 56 minutes 11 seconds West 500.00 feet; thence North 00 degrees 39 
minutes 45 seconds East 223.91 feet; thence South 88 degrees 56 minutes 11 
seconds East 500.00 feet; thence South 00 degrees 39 minutes 45 seconds 
West 223.91 feet to the point of beginning, containing approximately 2.57 
acres, all as more particularly outlined on a plat on file in the Office 
of Mineral Resources, Department of Natural Resources. The description is 
based on information provided by the State Agency regarding location and 
ownership of surface and mineral rights. All bearings, distances and 
coordinates, if applicable, are based on Louisiana Coordinate System of 
1927, (North or South Zone). 
 
NOTE: The above description of the Tract nominated for lease has been 
provided and corrected, where required, exclusively by the nomination 
party. Any mineral lease selected from this Tract and awarded by the 
Louisiana State Mineral Board shall be without warranty of any kind, 
either express, implied, or statutory, including, but not limited to, the 
implied warranties of merchantability and fitness for a particular 
purpose. Should the mineral lease awarded by the Louisiana State Mineral 
Board be subsequently modified, cancelled or abrogated due to the 
existence of conflicting leases, operating agreements, private claims or 
other future obligations or conditions which may affect all or any portion 
of the leased Tract, it shall not relieve the Lessee of the obligation to 
pay any bonus due thereon to the Louisiana State Mineral Board, nor shall 
the Louisiana State Mineral Board be obligated to refund any consideration 
paid by the Lessor prior to such modification, cancellation, or 
abrogation, including, but not limited to, bonuses, rentals and royalties. 
 
NOTE: No surface operations without prior written consent; 25% min 
royalty, $200/ac min bonus. 
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Applicant: SENDERO RESOURCES, INC. to Agency and by Resolution from the 
Caddo Parish Commission authorizing the Mineral Board to act in its behalf 

Bidder Cash 
Payment 

Price/ 
Acre 

Rental Oil Gas Other 
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Office of Mineral Resources, Acres: 2.57 Tract Number: 38070
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TRACT 38071 - Jefferson Davis Parish, Louisiana 
A certain Tract of land, excluding the beds and bottoms of all navigable 
waters, belonging to and not presently under mineral lease from on January 
11, 2006, being more fully described as follows: Beginning at a point 
having Coordinates of X = 1,572,000.00 and Y = 513,800.00; thence North 66 
degrees 00 minutes 00 seconds East 2,080.00 feet to a point on the Western 
boundary of State Agency Lease No. 17413; thence South 20 degrees 00 
minutes 00 seconds East approximately 1,132 feet on the Western boundary 
of said State Agency Lease No. 17413 to the point of intersection with the 
Northerly bankline of Lake Arthur; thence Southwesterly on the said 
bankline for an approximate distance of 1,068 feet to a point of 
intersection with the Northern boundary of State Agency Lease No. 14568, 
as amended; thence Northwest on the Northern boundary of said State Agency 
Lease 14568 approximately 1,335 feet to it’s Northwest corner, having 
Coordinates of X = 1,572,096.26 and Y = 513,535.53; thence North 20 
degrees 00 minutes 00 seconds West 281.45 feet to the point of beginning, 
containing approximately 5.649 acres, all as more particularly outlined on 
a plat on file in the Office of Mineral Resources, Department of Natural 
Resources. The description is based on information provided by the State 
Agency regarding location and ownership of surface and mineral rights. All 
bearings, distances and coordinates, if applicable, are based on Louisiana 
Coordinate System of 1927, (North or South Zone). 
 
NOTE: The above description of the Tract nominated for lease has been 
provided and corrected, where required, exclusively by the nomination 
party. Any mineral lease selected from this Tract and awarded by the 
Louisiana State Mineral Board shall be without warranty of any kind, 
either express, implied, or statutory, including, but not limited to, the 
implied warranties of merchantability and fitness for a particular 
purpose. Should the mineral lease awarded by the Louisiana State Mineral 
Board be subsequently modified, cancelled or abrogated due to the 
existence of conflicting leases, operating agreements, private claims or 
other future obligations or conditions which may affect all or any portion 
of the leased Tract, it shall not relieve the Lessee of the obligation to 
pay any bonus due thereon to the Louisiana State Mineral Board, nor shall 
the Louisiana State Mineral Board be obligated to refund any consideration 
paid by the Lessor prior to such modification, cancellation, or 
abrogation, including, but not limited to, bonuses, rentals and royalties. 
 
NOTE: There will be no surface operations on the above described tract. 
 
NOTE: The State of Louisiana does hereby reserve, and this lease shall be 
subject to, the imprescriptible right of surface use in the nature of a 
servitude in favor of the Department of Natural Resources, including its 
Offices and Commissions, for the sole purpose of implementing, 
constructing, servicing and maintaining approved coastal zone management 
and/or restoration projects. Utilization of any and all rights derived 
under this lease by the mineral lessee, its agents, successors or assigns, 
shall not interfere with nor hinder the reasonable surface use by the 
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Department of Natural Resources, its Offices or Commissions, as herein 
above reserved. 
 

 
Applicant: ROBLYN PETROLEUM CORPORATION 

Bidder Cash 
Payment 

Price/ 
Acre 

Rental Oil Gas Other 
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Office of Mineral Resources, Acres: 5.649 Tract Number: 38071


